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I would like to see large ‘Wave’ boats prohibited from using the Willamette river. They 

are a danger to non motorized craft (I am a kayaker). They hurt the riverbeds and the 

shores with their deep wave pattern and their artificially high wakes. Fish and wildlife 

habitat are being destroyed. Plus many of them have really loud music playing. I go 

to the river to enjoy the water. I don’t want to fear getting tipped by large waves. I am 

an experienced paddler and I worry about those new to kayaking.  

 

Thank you for reading this. I hope you choose to help our lovely Willamette. 

 

Regards, 

 

Ann Chetock 


